Page 1 of 1

Andrea Tuning - Re: DRH12-00033

From: Debbie Cook

To: Andrea Tuning
Date: 3/1/2012 2:49 PM
Subject: Re: DRH12-00033

Hi Andrea,

The trees selected for use around the above referenced plan are fine. Sorry for the delay, [ was trying to catch up
with Katina at CCDC about the streetscape on 9th. Apparently you talked to her about the same thing right
before I did. Anyway, as far as Forestry is concerned the trees species are good to go on this project.

Thanks for sending the plans.

Debhie

Debbie Cook

Forestry Specialist

Boise Parks 8 Recreation

208-384-4083

>>> Andrea Tuning 2/29/2012 1:31 PM >>»>
Debbie -

I noticed in your comments provided on February 14, 2012 that you had not seen a landscape plan. As such, I
have attached a copy of it for you. Please let me know if you have any additional comments that you would like
to be considered as quickly as possible as I am trying to finish up my report later this week.

Thanks!

Andrea
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